
PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST!

PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST! PLEASE POST!

We’ve read the headlines and seen the devastation  
from Hurricanes Harvey, Irma, and Maria.

The CFC# and address has changed:

* CFC #10268

Donate to the Postal Employees’ Relief Fund  
during the upcoming Combined Federal Campaign –  

OCTOBER 2, 2017 THROUGH JANUARY 12, 2018

MAIL CHECKS OR  
MONEY ORDERS TO:

Postal Employees’ Relief Fund
P.O. Box 7630

Woodbridge, VA 22195

TO MAKE AN  
IMMEDIATE DONATION WITH  

A CREDIT CARD  
OR VIA PAYPAL, VISIT:

http://www.postalrelief.com/

Postal Employees’  
Relief Fund  

NEEDS YOUR HELP!
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